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14th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We would like to invite all parents of children in the Twos, F1 and F2 to our Easter Stay and Play 
craft morning on Wednesday 20th March from 9.15 -10.00am 
 
With your child, you can take part in a variety of different craft activities to celebrate the 
Easter season. 
 
Just pop along to the main entrance after drop off and relax with a cuppa before the fun begins! 
 
We hope that you can join us. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs C Fenna 
Headteacher 
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